To: 

From: 

Re: 2018 Postal and Parcel Location Intelligence Summit Proposal 
I would like to attend the Postal and Parcel Location Intelligence Summit, October 11, 2018, in Hamburg, Germany. It’s the best way to ensure we’re getting the most from our investment in GIS software and data. 

For a full day, this no-cost summit provides a unique opportunity to network with attendees from the Postal and Parcel Delivery industries who are using GIS technology to create location strategies in their organizations. There will be content specifically for managers as well as those who work with business data every day. Focused presentations on market development, risk management, as well as user presentations that share best practices will be available. The summit also includes presentations from vendors that can help us with solution implementation, app creation or business data. 
This is an especially important year for me to keep up with changes in technology. Geospatial technology is advancing rapidly, providing more real-time operational solutions and powerful integration capabilities than ever, and I need to know how we can leverage its capabilities to make the most of our resources and keep up with our peers. A few projects that stand to directly benefit from our presence at the summit include these: 

I will submit a trip report post-event that will include a brief summit summary, including a set of recommended actions to further our location strategy. I’d also be more than happy to share relevant information with other staff members and departments. 

Thank you for any consideration you give this, and I look forward to your reply.
